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Story Time 
Tuesday, March 27  10:30 am-12 noon 

Peggy Jebavy from Pungo-Blackwater Library 
will entertain you with some readings. 
 

Daylight Savings Time 
Begins 
Saturday March 10 at midnight 

When you go to bed Sat. 
night, don’t forget to turn 
your clocks one hour 
ahead. We will welcome 
late afternoons that 
aren’t so dark, even if it 
throws off our biological 
clocks. Thank Ben 
Franklin for starting this 
tradition, intended to 
conserve energy. Remember, too, to check 
your smoke detector batteries and install new 
ones if needed. Our fire department can install 
a new smoke alarm for you for free through 
Operation Smoke Detector” if you reside in 
your own home. Call VBFD at 471-5826 to 
request a detector or if you have trouble 
checking your detector to see if it’s functioning 
properly. 
 

AARP Income Tax 
Preparation Assistance 

 AARP Tax-Aide volunteers provide free tax 
preparation for low and moderate-income 
people. They are available only at Virginia 
Beach Central Library, 4100 Virginia Beach 
Blvd, from Monday- Saturday, 10 am – 4 pm. 

No appointments are needed, and you may 
need to wait in line a while. Go online to 
www.aarp.org/money/taxes/info-01-2011 for a 
complete list of documents you will need to 
provide. 
 

First Responders 
Appreciation Lunch 

Once again, we had a great turnout for this 
annual event that honors our police, fire and 
rescue members. Bravo to Anne Bright for 
cooking most of the delicious main course and 
Juanita Swoope for her yummy cabbage. The 
hot, home-cooked meal was a huge hit.  We 
also had the biggest dessert buffet ever, so 
thank you to all our wonderful bakers. 

 

Critical Need for More Desk 
Duty Volunteers 

Shari Wilson, the Department of Human 
Services liaison at the Senior Resource Center, 
has been assigned additional duties that will 
require her to be at another location and less 
available to be at SRC. That means we will be 
needing 2 volunteers to cover the days Shari 
has been at the Center. including Tuesday and 
Friday mornings, as well as Friday afternoons. 
The card club has graciously offered to cover 
the desk when they are playing (usually 
Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday). For safety 
purposes we encourage volunteers to sign up 
in pairs. We know you must be tired of us 
begging for your 
help, but the need 
has now grown 
even greater. 
Pictured here, you 
see Dee Duffy 
enjoying an 
afternoon of duty. 

http://www.aarp.org/money/taxes/info-01-2011

